
Attention: 
Town and Country Construction will be doing road work on days and 
streets listed below. Please be advised this schedule is tentative 
when weather permitted.  

Crestwood Dr. from Joe Martin Rd to Burr St. – Sept. 22nd & 29th 

Blackwood Dr. from Crestwood Dr. to Driftwood Dr. – Sept. 22nd & 29th 

Eastwood Dr. from Crestwood Dr. to Northwood Dr. – Sept. 23rd & 29th 

Susan Ln. from 177th Ave. to Sarah Ave. – Sept. 23rd & 30th 

Sarah Ave. from Susan Ln. to Brookwood Dr. – Sept 23rd & 30th 

Woodbridge Dr. from 177th Ave. to Harrison St. – Sept. 24th & 30th 

Tiffany Ct. from Woodbridge Dr. to Cul-de-sac – Sept. 24th & 30th 

 

The first date is when we will be milling the road and paving a base layer. 

The second date is when we will be paving the surface layer. 

During the milling and base layer phase, access on roads and to homes will be 
very difficult. Please refrain from parking in the street those days.  Feel free to 
park on adjoining streets.  In the event of an emergency, crews will work with 
first responders to give them whatever access they need. Crews will also work 
with any homeowners who need access on the road due to work, doctor 
appointments, or any other urgent appointments. We ask that you please 
follow the construction crews directions and signs during these times. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will update you as things 
progress.  

 

 


